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Save some trees!  

Instead of receiving 

a printed copy, 

please let us know 

if you would like 

this newsletter 

emailed to you 

and your family.  

 

 

 

Activities at Linn Manor  



Notice From Our Departments  

Upcoming Events at Linn Manor  
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Aug  2nd 10:00 am Just Tellin A Story 

Aug  7rd 10:00 am Bird Collage  

Aug  8th 10:00 am Bread Making 

Aug  10th 10:00 am Mixed Media Silouettes 

Aug  11th 10:00 pm Leo Shima Music   

Aug  15th 1:00 pm  Carroll Brown Piano 

Aug  17th 10:00 am Coffee and Donuts 

Aug  24th 11:00 am Making A Fall Wreath 

Aug  27th 1:00 pm County Steppers    

Aug  28th 10:00 am Making Fall Leaf Bowls 

Aug 29th  10:00 am Make Tie Dye Socks  

July 30th 2:00 pm August Birthday Party 

Activities: Due to the excellent weather, we have been able to spend much 

time out on our porch!   ~Janie (Activity Director) 

Dietary: Special thanks to Linda Green and Craig Frye for donating fresh 

veggies from their gardens. Our residents have been enjoying them! Thanks! 

~Tammy (Dietary Services Manager) 

Nursing:  Please keep us informed of your loved oneôs scheduled appoint-

ments and outings. We can make sure everyone ~ Sam (Director of Nursing) 

Office: Thank you to everyone who has been bringing in the  new Medicare 

ID cards. We appreciate it. Thank You! ~Mary (Office Manager) 

Residents 

Linda O 

 

Employees  

Yumiko S 8/4   Cassiea M 8/13      

Hannah L 8/19  Keeshun J 8/29 

 

 

 

 

 

We will be shucking 

and serving sweet 

corn on 

the cob 

very 

soon!  

Yum! 

Au GUst  Bi r t h d ay s  
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     Our resident of the month is Jake Skvor. Prior 
to coming to Linn Manor Jake enjoyed hanging 
out with friends, and playing the bass guitar for 
his band, called the Mumbo Jumbo. Jake was 
also employed for ACE hardware for five years. 
He currently enjoys socializing with family and 
friends, going out for coffee, sitting outside and 
enjoying the weather and bible study. When 
asked about what he likes about Linn Manor, he 
stated ñIt is a small facility and staff is very 

friendlyò. Staff comment about Jake, stating he is a ñsocial butterflyò.  Always 
be prepared for a greeting from Jake, as he is very welcoming to other resi-
dents, staff and visitors.  

Employee Recognition 

Resident in the Spotlight 

     Abbie Akers is a stellar employee and a 
valued member of Linn Manor Care      
Center. Abbie always goes the extra mile 
for all of her residents and her fellow   
teammates. Abbie is attending Wartburg 
College and has one year left in her nursing 
program. She is currently on a nursing  
service trip to Guatemala. Abbie says,        
ñI love coming back here every summer 
because this is where my nursing career 
began, and it feels like 
home.ò Thank you Abbie  
for your hard work and 
dedication to Linn Manor! 

Family Council Meetings 

/ƻǳƴŎƛƭ ƳŜŜǝƴƎǎ ŀǊŜ ƘŜƭŘ ƻƴ 
ǘƘŜ нƴŘ ¢ǳŜǎŘŀȅ ƻŦ ŜǾŜǊȅ 
ƳƻƴǘƘ ŀǘ сΥол ƛƴ ǘƘŜ bƻǊǘƘ 
[ƻǳƴƎŜΦ !ƭƭ ŦŀƳƛƭȅ ƳŜƳōŜǊǎ ŀǊŜ 

ƛƴǾƛǘŜŘ ǘƻ ŀǧŜƴŘΦ  

Next Meeting Dates: 

Tuesday, Aug 14th, 2018 

Tuesday, Sept 11th, 2018 

August 3, 1492 - Chris-
topher Columbus set sail 

from Palos, Spain, with 

three ships, Nina, Pinta 

and Santa Maria. Seeking 

a westerly route to the Far 

East, he instead landed on 

October 12th in the Baha-

mas, thinking it was an 

This Month in History 

A New Day Salon 
     Melissa Collins began styling hair here at Linn Manor in 
2009. She also works full time at Indulge Sun Spa and Hair 
Studio. Mel has been a cosmetologist for 29 years. She is 
also a certified nursing assistant.  She really enjoys the 
hours she spends here pampering the ladies (and gentle-
men!)   
     Our full-service salon is located at the north end of Linn 
Manor Care Center. Usually, appointments are scheduled 
for Friday mornings or sometimes on other days depending 
on Melôs schedule. Please call MaryJane our activities direc-
tor at 377-4611 to schedule your loved oneôs appointment at 
least two weeks in advance. You may also email her at activ-
ities@linnmanor.org. Cash payments can be made directly 
to Melissa Collins by dropping them in the locked mailbox 
out side the salon door, or Mary in the Linn Manor office 
will add the charge to your monthly bill here at Linn Man-
or.  

Shampoo/Dry     $10 
Shampoo/Set     $18  
Perm      $65 
Color/Cut/Set     $45 
Shampoo/Cut     $20 
Shampoo/Cut/Set $30 
Menôs Cut     $15 
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